
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I would like to recommend David Gonzales and decorative Crete-Worx for 
any concrete finished work. They were a joy to work with from the very 
first meeting. 
 
David found out what we wanted, discussed all our options, showed us 
hundreds of photos, offered us a fair price (lower than nearly every 
other company we spoke with), scheduled the work, and told us what to 
expect. 
 
Since our work took place inside our home, we appreciated the time, 
care and effort that went into protecting our walls, other flooring, 
and especially our three children! 
 
As a pastor, I will be proud to show off our new stained concrete floor 
to the many guests we host in our home. We also look forward to doing 
business with Decorative Crete-Worx at our church to have some long 
term solutions to old flooring problems. 
 
If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to call me at 214-315-
5422. 
 
Happy Customer, 
Pastor David Grice 
 


